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Subject Line: Save the Date: FCC Tribal Broadband Workshop on July 24-25, 2024, Billings, Montana 
Date: June 17, 2024 
 
Greetings from the Federal Communications Commission. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the next FCC Tribal Workshop will be in Billings, Montana on 
July 24-25, 2024.  
 
The event page, which will be updated with additional information as available, is here: FCC 
Tribal Workshop at Doubletree by Hilton Hotel Billings, Billings, MT | Federal Communications 
Commission 
 
When: July 24-25, 2024.  
Where: Doubletree by Hilton Hotel Billings, Montana.  
What: This Workshop will have a special focus on Broadband Data Collection and a broad range 
of important FCC initiatives that impact Tribal Nations. 
Who: Tribal leaders, Tribal telecommunications and IT managers, government and community 
planners and managers, Tribal enterprise specialists, and representatives of Tribal social service 
agencies, schools, and libraries should consider attending this event.  
 
Registration for this event is free. To register for the workshop, visit ONAP’s event 
registration page and submit the requested information. ONAP staff will confirm your 
registration and provide additional event details by email from Tribal.Events@fcc.gov. 
Questions about the workshop may be directed to Tribal.Events@fcc.gov. Walk-ins can also be 
accommodated. 
 
Bambi Kraus  
Chief, Office of Native Affairs and Policy 
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